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LMS SOCIETY MEETING 

Mathematics and the First World War 

Saturday 6 September 2014; 10.30am � 5.30pm 

De Morgan House, 57-58 Russell Square, London, WC1B 4HS 

 

 

10.00 Coffee and Registration 

10.30 Reinhard Siegmund-Schultze 

(Agder) 

German and Austrian mathematical 

efforts during the First World War 

11.30 David Aubin (Paris) 

The Total War of Paris Mathematicians    

12.15  June Barrow-Green (Open University) 

What did Cambridge mathematicians do 

during the First World War? 

1.00 Lunch  

2.15 Rossana Tazzioli   (Lille) 

The reaction of Italian mathematicians      

to the entrance of Italy in the First World 

War 

3.00 Deborah Kent (Drake University)  

Developing a theory of ballistics from 

experimentation and mathematics:  

O. Veblen, F.R. Moulton, and the 

Aberdeen Proving Ground Project 

3.45 Tea 

4.15 Joseph Dauben (CUNY)  

The International Diplomacy of GH 

Hardy 

5. 15   Close of meeting. Wine Reception 

7.00 Society Dinner 

 

 

To register contact Elizabeth Fisher (lmsmeetings@lms.ac.uk) by Monday 1st September. Late registrations 

for places may still be accepted, subject to availability. 

The reception will be followed by a dinner at venue tbc, at a cost (tbc) per person, inclusive of wine. If you 

would like to attend the dinner, please contact Elizabeth Fisher (lmsmeetings@lms.ac.uk) by Monday 1st 

September. 

There are limited funds available to contribute in part to the expenses of members of the Society or research 

students to attend the meeting. Please contact Elizabeth Fisher (lmsmeetings@lms.ac.uk) for further information. 


